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Dear Parent/Carer 

On behalf of our academy, I would like to invite your child to our after-school music club that takes 

place every Thursday after school. This club is provided by Norfolk Music Hub and offers a fun space 

for pupils to further explore music and develop their musical skills in a setting different to the music 

classroom. Students will be able to take part in a range of instruments as well as composing and 

producing music on ‘Garage Band’. The club runs from 15:30pm – 16:30pm every Thursday, booking 

a late bus is recommended, your child can do this on the day of travel, by 1.25pm at the school 

office. 

This club is offered free of charge. 

If your child would like to join please let me know via email agilbert@acle.norfolk.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely 

 

A Gilbert 

Mrs A Gilbert 

Music Teacher 
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